
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

25th April:  Bingo - PTA - school hall 6pm
w/c 28th April:  SATs revision club Mon to Thurs
29  April: Dewey Dance - Parents invited 3pmth

5th May:  BANK HOLIDAY SCHOOL CLOSED
w/c 6th May:  SATs revision club Tues to Thurs
w/c 12th May:  SATS week
16th May:  Carnival Choosing 5.30pm school hall
19th May:  Fowey class residential week
23rd May:  INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
26th - 30th May:  SCHOOL CLOSED FOR HALF TERM  
2  June:  BACK TO SCHOOLnd

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short
notice.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

25TH APRIL 2025Head teacher:  Sam Bowden      Chair of Governors:  Rebecca Boyde
Tel:  01579 320580           Email:  secretary@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk

www.st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk

HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who

have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above
and beyond to help the school run smoothly.

Aylward:  34     Davy: 52     Trevithick:  33
Total                   3927                  3710                      3253

 

Congratulations to 100
Club Winner

Number 
27

Please notify the office of any Breakfast club or
Riverside club bookings.  

Please note Riverside finishes at 5pm.

A reminder that Fowey Class Residential payments are to
be paid by the end of April.  If you need to check a balance,

please ask at the office. 

Head Teacher Awards

Brodie

Jessica

Yilmaz

Bella Lincoln

PTA
Easter Concert

and raffle
Raised 

£265

Easter Bunny 
Raffle 

Raised £49

Congratulations to
Mr Hart 

for winning
 the Easter bunny

raffle.

Theme:  Where can we explore?

Children should not be bringing in their own toys to
nursery.  Please keep them safe at home.

Our book this week is The Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson.
Take a look below at our exciting new role play area!

More photo’s can be found by visiting our Nursery page
on our school website. 

NURSERY NEWS

NEWS - You may have heard recently in the news about the
Government’s incentive to introduce breakfast clubs free
of charge. Unfortunately at present we do not qualify but

we hope that this may change in the future.  


